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I strongly oppose this bill. 

 

I don't think it's a bad idea that anyone be inspected.  

 

If you impose anything impose what ethical breeders practice such as but not limited 

to health testing, taking back any dog or puppy produced or from their home or dogs, 

at any given time for any reason during the ENTIRETY of the dogs life. Period. If 

anyone breeds a dog they have a contract and if whoever takes ownership of any 

dogs or puppies produced by you, they HAVE to give the dog back to the breeder.  

 

I have NO PROBLEM with inspections. Don't impose ridiculous regulations on the 

ones who already don't profit from this. Clients come to my home and see my dogs 

and where there dogs will be hanging out in a home environment all the time. Ethical 

breeders really don't "make a bunch of money" off of puppies if they are PROPERLY 

breeding. So much blood, sweat, and tears goes into each and every litter. 

 

Go after the puppy mills and backyard breeders, not the ethical breeders pouring 

their hearts souls and wallets into their programs.  

 

My breed is a Lowchen that is very rare and NOT found in any rescue or shelter ever! 

 

Ethical breeders ONLY = BOOM no more rescues 

 

Thank you for your time and considering my vote and testimony in opposition of this 

bill. 

 

Krystal Kingry 


